
Thursday, March 30th
7pm

Stow Creek School Gymnasium

Stow Creek School Presents a

This event will be set up differently from a typical performance. The audience will be seated at
tables and the performers will be onstage. We will have light refreshments for the audience to

enjoy during and after the performance. Due to this, seats will be limited.



Please email Mrs. Duncalfe at amber.duncalfe@stowcreekschool.com to reserve your tickets in
advance. 


